
Autumn 1 Newsletter
Welcome to Kingfisher Class! 

We are looking forward to the new year together with lots of learning and fun.

English

Homework PE
PE will be on Tuesdays and

Wednesdays. We will be learning
different skills needed to compete

in invasion games.
We will also be developing our

dance skills. 

Friday to Friday— Maths or SPAG 

Times Tables Rockstars/Times Tables- as much as

you can fit in

Reading— at least 3 times per week

Maths

We will begin the first half-term focusing on

spelling, punctuation and grammar to consolidate

previously learned skills. 

We will also learn how to write different character

and setting descriptions and a leaflet. 

This half-term will focus on place

value, addition and subtraction. We will

estimate, compare and round numbers

up to 1,00 (Year 3) and 10,000 (Year

4). 

We will also learn how to add and

subtract 1s, 10s, 100s and 1000s.

Geography

Science

Our key question is ‘Why does it rain

on me?’.

We will explore the water cycle, water

pollution and the causes of flooding.

RE

This half-term we are exploring how

we see. We will investigate light,

reflective surfaces, shadows and

more!

In RE, our key question is ‘What do Christians learn

from the Creation story?’

We will learn about the Creation story in more

depth (building on what they learned in KS1), what

Christians believe about the Bible, how the world can

be looked after and the Ten Commandments. 


